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A Busy Season Ahead...

The next few months will be
extremely busy here at
DanceMakers, as the
Christmas Season
approaches! Please check the
website, read the bulletin
board in the lobby, or speak
with one of the teachers to
stay posted on events and
happenings!

Halloween Dress Up Day

- Sat. Oct. 25th _
Please come to dance class in

¥0ur costume, and join in the
un of celebrating Halloween!

It is a spooky good time!

Halloween - Fri. Oct. 31st

- All classes Cancelled!
Happy Haunting!

Tickets for "The Magic
Christmas Window" go
on sale! )
Tickets for our Christmas
Show will go on sale on
Monday Nov. 10th at 10 am
here at the studio! The
erformance is held on Sat.
ec. 6th at 2 pm and 7 pm at
the OSCVI Auditorium. Join
us in celebrating the season
with this amazing new show!

Dec. 5th & 6th - All
Classes Cancelled!

Dec. 5th is the dress
rehearsal date for the
Christmas show.

Dec. 6th is the date of our
Christmas Show, "The Magic
Christmas Window"! Please
come and join us at the OSCVI
to celebrate the season!

Parents Week - Nov. 10 to

1gich )

_All parents and friends are
invited to attend your dancer's
class during this week. Come
and see what your dancer has
been learning so far this year,
meet your dancer's teacher,
and become informed about
the coming events in thstudio!
We hope to see you there!
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Your Changeroom..,
Please put all garbage in the
garbage cans, and juice/water
containers in recycling! Keep

our changeroom clean and
idy for you and your friends!

Lost and Found_

. The lost and found is located
in the changeroom! It is
g}rlovwng everyday, so please
check it to make sure you
haven't lost anything.” The
first week of dance classes
produced an extraordinary
amount of lost shoes and
clothing! The lost and found
will be emptied and taken to
the Salvation Army by
Halloween!

3rd Annual Christmas
%ﬁﬁplng Day - Sat. Nov.

This is your one stop X-mas
Shopping Day, with vendors
including kitchen supplies by
Pampered Chef, Home
Interior Gifts, PartyLite
Candles, Mary Kay Cosmetics,
Stella Dot Jewellery, Epicure
Selections, and maiy specials
in the DM Boutique!

DanceMakers Clothing -
Christmas Orders Due by
Nov. 15th!

If you would like to order
your dancer DanceMakers
clothing for Christmas, please
place your order by Nov. 15th,
so it will be here in time to put
under the tree! All orders
must be completed with an
order form and payment.
Order forms are available at
the front desk and in the DM
Boutique. Thank you.

Toy Drive!

Every year, DanceMakers
helpsout the Owen Sound
Firefighters Toy Drive for
under priviledged children in
our community. Please bring
in new, unwrapped toys to
donate to this worthy cause.
We will keep track ot each
class, to see who brings in the
most toys!!

Santa Claus Parade -
Classes are Running as
Usual! .

Classes will be running as
usual on the Saturday of the
Santa Claus parade.  We
understand if your dancer
decides to go see Santa
instead of coming to dance
class - who can compete with
such a popular guy?!

Christmas Break

The studio is closed over the
Christmas holiday from Sun.
Dec. 21 to Sun. Jan. 4th.
Happy Holidays!

Bring A Friend Week

During the week of Jan. 12
to 17th, dancers may bring
one friend to their dance
class to participate!

Stormy Weather...

If classes are cancelled due
to stormy weather, please
listen to the radio Mix 106
for cancellations or call the
studio at 519 371-7962. If
classes are cancelled, it will
be on the message! _

All cancelled classes will be
made up at the end of the
session durlnﬁ the week of
Jan. 12 to 17th.

Wet Boots

Please remove all wet
footwear at the front door,
and place on the boot rack!
Let's try to keep all the wet,
cold ugliness out of our

lobby!

Pre-Registration for
Session 2

All current dancers have
first opportunity to register
for their dance classes on
Wed. Jan. 21st from 5to 8

pm!



